
Important Notice Regarding Exam Absences 
 
 
Dear Students, 
 
Per the examination committee's decision, students who cannot attend their midterm or final 
exams because of illness or family-related circumstances—such as the death of a family 
member—must send an email to the exam committee at exam.swe@daffodilvarsity.edu.bd to 
be considered. 
 
Students must get feedback from their academic advisors to get permission to retake the missed 
exam. ​
​
Please note that no student will be allowed to take the rescheduled exam unless the advisor 
has provided comments and the necessary paperwork has been submitted. 
 
 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 


